
Almonry Project  

 

Process of reassessment of financial implications 

Start with a baseline of £600,000, including fees for the basic detailed brief 

If higher than £600,000, review whether the extra cost offers more than the detailed 
brief, and if so, consider whether it is required and is value for money 

Consideration to be given to accessibility, flexibility and future-proofing in addition 
to the needs of BTC and RDC. Needs of other potential users (leisure, business, 
educational, social) also need to be considered. 

 

 

How assessment will be undertaken 

1st assessment will depend upon when Blade Consulting makes the information 
available. It may be possible for F&GP to meet prior to the extra Council meeting to 
discuss the Neighbourhood Plan, in which case, it could be reported verbally to 
Council for discussion. If not, it may be necessary for an extra F&GP meeting to be 
called. 

Additional F&GP meetings may also need to be called to make subsequent decisions. 

A flow chart will be used as a framework through which to make decisions. 


